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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  December 18, 2024 
 

ECASD School Board Accepting Applications for Vacancy 
 
EAU CLAIRE, WI — The Eau Claire School Board is seeking applicants to fill the seat vacated 
by Joshua Clements on December 2, 2024. The application and selection process will follow 
Board Governance Policy 10: Vacancy Fulfillment, which can be found HERE. To serve on the 
Eau Claire School Board, one’s home address must be located within the Eau Claire Area 
School District. 
 
The application form and instructions can be found HERE. Applications must be received by 
4:00pm on January 20, 2025. A paper copy of the application can be requested by contacting 
School Board Secretary Terri Grzyb at 715-852-3002. 
 
Applicants will be required to give a maximum three-minute statement at the January 27, 2025, 
School Board meeting, which begins at 7:00pm at the ECASD Administration Building (500 Main 
St., Eau Claire). The Board will select a candidate at this January 27th meeting. The selected 
candidate will begin official service on February 7, 2025. 
 
The appointed Commissioner shall then serve in that capacity until a successor is elected in the 
next School Board election held in April 2026. 
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